
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580

Office of the Secretary

August 6, 2008

Donald S. Frank 
Chairman
National Employers Council, Inc. d/b/a PeopleSystems
P.O. Box 4816
Syracuse, New York 13221

Re: In the Matter of TALX Corporation, File No. 0610209

Dear Mr. Frank:

Thank you for your comments on behalf of PeopleSystems regarding the proposed
consent order in the above-captioned matter.   Your letter requested that the Order be revised to
add sales and marketing representatives to the categories of employees included in the Order as
able to avoid their non-compete agreements when leaving TALX to work for another UCM
provider.  The Commission has reviewed your comment in connection with its decision whether
to give final approval to the proposed consent order and has placed the comment on the public
record.
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